
 
 

 

TLUXE/CS/SET/2018-008 
June 25, 2018 

Subject : Dissemination of the Invitation Letter of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders No. 1/2018 
and the attachments on the Company’s website 

To :   The President  
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

With reference to the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders No.  1/ 2018 of Thai Luxe Enterprises Public 
Company Limited (TLUXE) (“the Company”) will be held on July 16, 2018 at 13.30 a.m. at the Company’s Office, 62-
62/1 Moo 2, Utapau Road, Tambol Nongchumpol, Amphur Kaoyoi, Petchburi in previous notification.  

 
To disclose the information to shareholders, the Company has posted the text of the invitation letter to the 
Shareholders’s Meeting together with all attachments on its website http://www.thailuxe.com, since June 25, 2018 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(Mr.Suwit Wannasirisook) 
Director of Accounting/Finance 

http://www.thailuxe.com/

